From: Stevens, Jill M. [mailto:Jill.Stevens@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 1:57 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: 2019 U.S. Secret Service Dignitary Protection Seminar (DPS) Invitation

Mr. Berlin,

Thank you, and after reading this, I don't think I emailed you back that I did not accept any items beyond the travel expenditures when I had to attend the After Action Meeting in Virginia with the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) 07-09 March 2019.  

Jill 
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Commanding Officer

